22. CLEAN UPTHE WORLD 2000

The Board considered a report seeking support for the “Clean up the World 2000”
proposal and asking the Board to determine the actual project to be supported.

The Board resolved:

1. That cleaning up the Heathcote River tow path wak be this Community
Board' s project.

2. That no separate project be undertaken in the Hagley Ward.

3. That a letter be forwarded to City Streets commending the good
maintenance being undertaken in the Hagley Ward area which has meant
that the Board had difficulty in selecting an area to be cleaned up in Hagley
and that a Hagley project was thus unnecessary.

4.  That the Board allocate up to $2,000 from the 2000/01 Discretionary Fund
to support this project.



